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Bitou Municipality is nominated as the Worlds Leading Beach 
Destination at the World Travel Awards .  

This a first for Plettenberg Bay although it has been nominated 15 
times as Africa’s Leading Beach Destination.  To be nominated 
alongside world renowned beach destinations like Thailand, Ha-
waii and the Maldives is no mean feat.  

This nomination means a lot to Bitou Municipality because our 
beaches are the cornerstone of our economy, and our tourism 
strategy relies heavily on them to attract tourists to this town. Es-
sentially, we regard our beaches as our crown jewels or our “Big 
5.” It is no wonder that this municipality takes the management of 
our beaches very seriously and invests heavily to ensure that our 
beaches meet or even outshine international standards.  

This nomination gives us confidence that our efforts and those of 
our partners are being recognized and we applaud everyone who 
plays a significant role in keeping our beaches in pristine condi-
tion. Our employees must be applauded for their continued 
efforts to make us the best together.  

Our partners, the Plettenberg Bay Tourism Board, and other stake-
holders have also played a huge role in putting this on the map 
and on the agenda of judges on platforms with such high pedi-
gree.  However, with this comes a challenge to not only maintain 
the current standards but to push them even higher. The nomina-
tion will have a positive impact on our destination marketing 
efforts.  

The municipality cannot overlook the important role played by the 
Plett Shark-Spotters who together with our lifeguards ensure that 
the beachgoers feel safe whenever they visit our beaches and in-
dulge in water activities for both leisure and work.  

The current economic development activities taking place on and 
adjacent to our beaches are designed in such a manner that it en-
hances the tourism experience of our visitors. The vision of the 
municipality is always geared towards economic development 
strategies that are focused on promoting responsible tourism that 
benefits everyone in the town.  

The article is issued by Mr. Andile Namntu, Manager of Corporate 
Communications, Intergovernmental Relations, and Public Partici-
pation, on behalf of the Acting Municipal Manager, Mr. Mbulelo 
Memani 
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UPDATE ON GENERAL VALUATION 

 

The physical inspections of properties in Kranshoek, Kwanokuthula and New 

Horizons have been completed. The physical inspections of the farms are 

80% complete and the physical inspections of properties in Plettenberg bay 

town are currently underway. The inspections will continue in the next 

months into all Bitou areas. 

Remember: data collectors will be wearing reflector jackets with inscription 

as per below;  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Additionally, the data collector will have an Identity card that resembles the 

one below  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Further updates will be provid-

ed as the valuation process un-

folds to ensure that all proper-

ty owners are part of the valuation process of their properties.  

 

Please direct any inquiries with regards to the general valuation process to 

the Revenue Section: 

Contact: Siyabulela Frans at 044 501 3432, Pelisa Sakati at 044 501 3427, or 

email rates@plett.gov.za. 

Service Accounts Payment Facilities 

 

The municipality has appointed Pay@ as the sole service pro-

vider to provide third party payment facilities for Bitou custom-

ers to pay their municipal services accounts.   

Below are the retailers where payments can be made and also 

all the other various payment facilities that can be used to 

make account payments via Pay@ . Pick n Pay is currently not 

able to process payments through Pay@ , but the municipality 

is addressing this situation to ensure that customers can make 

account payments at Pick n Pay also going forward. The Pay@ 

barcode with account number has been displayed on the ac-

counts and customers simply need to present their account for 

scanning when making payments at all the below retailers. 


